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UNDERTAKING

Bangalore Water Supply and Sewerage Board has taken up Cauvery Water Supply
Scheme, Stage V, Project with assistance from Japan International Co-operation Agency (JICA).
To the Best of our knowledge, we herewith confirm that the Alignment and Project components
of Contract Package-09, pipeline alignment along the Eastern side (Vajarahalli Junction to
Kadugodi GLR) and Contract package-12, Reservoirs on Eastern side are not falling on the

forest land except for the proposed Kadugodi GLR.

As the Length of the pipeline alignment is very long hence providing details of individual
Forest and Non Forest Land, village wise, Revenue Survey Numbers wise breakup in the Part-1
of Form-A FC Proposal is difficult and very laborious. However, in any other location of this

scheme crosses the Forest area it will be applied separately and get prior approval before starting

the work.

Do A 31|25
Chief Engineer (K),
Bangalore Water Supply and ‘ﬁyerage Board

e>Bangalore



